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October 31,1990

Dr. Thomas E. Murley
Director, Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D.C. 20555

Subject: NPOC Strategic Plan

Dear Dr. Murley:

Enclosed is a copy of the Nuclear Power Oversight Committe ( NPOC)
" Strategic Plan for Building New Nuclear Power Plants". This report will be
released during the week of November 12 at the Nuclear Energy Porum in
Washington D.C.

We in the EPRI/ALWR Program find the NPOC Plan extremely helpful in
Identifying where the Utility Requirements Documents fit in a larger overall

' picture and why their review and approval are important to achieving our goal.

Sincefe y,

/.

folin D.' Tratter. -!
'

Manager, Regulatory Interface
- Advanced LWR Program
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November 6. 1990

.aOTE 10: D. Lanham

FROM: P. Shea

SUBJECT: INSERTING DOCUMENT INTO PDR

Enclosed is a letter dated October 31. 1990. to Dr. Thomas E.
Murley from Mr. John D. Trotter ret NPOC Strategic Plan. Please
place the original letter and attachment into the PDR.

If you have any Questions, please give me cell on X21119. Thank
you.

P. She,

Enclosure:
As stated

cci J. Wilson
T. Kenyon
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